MINUTES OF THE SERVICE-LEARNING SUBCOMMITTEE

CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, FRESNO

5241 N. Maple, M/S TA 43

Fresno, California 93740-8027

Office of the Academic Senate
Ext. 2743
May 9, 2014

Members Present:
Song Vang, Kim Morin, Chris Fiorentino, Bryan Berrett, Martin Shapiro, Jim Schmidtke, Ben Boone, Dennis Nef.
Members Absent:

Guests:
The meeting was called to order by Chair Bryan Berrett at 1:04 p.m.

1. The agenda for the meeting was approved.

2. Minutes from the March 21, 2014 meeting were approved.

CSM 15S and CDDS 136S proposal changes were reviewed and both classes were approved.

Member terms of service were discussed.  Martin Shapiro and Bryan Berrett’s terms expire at the end of the spring 2014 semester and they elected not to extend their service.  Lizhu Davis and Jim Schmidtke agreed to extend their service one more year, ending May 2015.  Replacements for Martin and Bryan were discussed, but it was agreed that we should discuss options with the relevant Dean.  Chris will speak with Dean Elrod and Dean Hironak-Juteau.
Steve Hart was nominated and unanimously elected as the new Chair of the committee.  His term will run throughout the 2014-15 academic year.

The Experiential Learning Policy was briefly discussed.  A revised copy will be obtained from Matt Jendian and/or Lisa Kao.  Lisa will be invited to a meeting in the fall to discuss the proposed policy.
Fall 2014 meeting dates were set. They will take place on Fridays, from 1:30-2:30pm.  Chris will propose specific meeting dates.
The meeting was adjourned.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Chris Fiorentino, September 26, 2014.

